Date: 22.12.2017

VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN
RABINDRA-BHAVANA

NOTICE

The following guidelines will be strictly followed at Rabindra-Bhavana during Pous
Utsava, 2017:

1) Visitors will not be allowed to carry any type of luggage (Big, Medium and
Small), hand bag including ladies’ bag while entering in Rabindra-Bhavana
Complex.

2) Carrying any type of camera(s) (except mobile phone) and taking
photograph(s) by the visitor(s) in the museum are strictly prohibited.

3) Museum along with the Sales Counter of Rabindra-Bhavana will remain open
during 10.00 a.m. to 04.00 p.m. without any Tiffin break from 2314 December,
2017 to 28th December, 2017. Rabindra-Bhavana will remain closed on 25th
December, 2017 being a National holiday.

By order,

Vice-Chancellor
&
Director, Culture & Cultural Relations



